
 

Memorandum 
 
 

July 14, 2021 Agenda Items 
 
 

To:  Riverwalk Commission  
 
From:  Tom Stibbe, Riverwalk Operations Manager, 630-848-3590 
 
Date:  July 7, 2021 
 
Re: Naperville Park District’s Monthly Field Report for the Riverwalk Commission 

Regular Meeting 
 
 
Field Report for June 2021: 
 

 All beds continue to be weeded and mulched. 
 

 Recent storms have resulted in a few lost limbs – nothing too serious. 
 

 The two volunteer groups continue their work every two weeks working on controlling the 
invasives in the Sindt Woods and working with the flower beds around the downtown area. 
We have also had additional occasional volunteers to assist with weeding and mulching. 
 

 The Inaugural Naperville Salute was held on July 2nd and 3rd at Rotary Hill. Staff assisted 
in setup of the event and is currently working on restoring the turf. 

 
 
Carillon Update – provided by Brittany Malatt (NPD) 

 

 No recitals until renovations at the Carillon are completed. 
 
 
Other Points of Interest 
 

 Centennial Beach is now operating at full capacity. 
 

 The Midday Spray event is occurring on Rotary Hill, Monday through Friday from 11:00 am 
to 1:00 pm when there are no special events. 

 
 


